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Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

As you are aware, the School Photographer will be visiting our school sites Week beginning 3rd 

October 2022…… 

For your information please see below an agenda for how the photographs for each year group will be 

taken. This will give you a little chance to make sure your child knows which day their photo will be 

taken!  
 

Day and Date School Site  Year Groups  Types of Photos 

Tuesday 4th October  Senior School  

(Barrack St Site) 

Nursery, Years 5,6 and 

7 

Individual and Class 

Photos 

(Organised by staff) 

Wednesday 5th October  Junior School  

(Newtownkennedy St 

Site) 

Years 1,2,3 and 4 Individual and Class 

Photos 

(Organised by staff) 

Thursday 6th October  Senior School  

(Barrack St Site) 

FAMILY PHOTO 

SHOOTS (booked by 

appointment only) 

Family Groups as 

requested by parents 

(Children to be brought 

to the session at the 

allocated time by a 

parent. Appointment 

times will have been 

given to parents) 

Friday 7th October  Senior School  Any photos previously 

not completed  

Individuals and Class 

Photos 

(Organised by staff) 
 

We hope that you find this information helpful, when getting organised at home! 
 

God bless, 
 

Mrs B Wilders 

Principal 
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